JOINT MANAGEMENT TEAM

Monday 14 January 2002 at 11:30 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Mitchelson (Chairman)

Councillors Prest G, Bloxham, Fisher L, Firth, Geddes, Pattinson, and Stevenson

Also Present:Town Clerk and Chief Executive 


City Solicitor & Secretary


City Treasurer

Director of Environment and Development

Director of Leisure and Community Development


Director of Housing 


Head of Communications 

Head of Economic Development 


Policy and Research Officer

JMT
01/02
NOTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS

It was noted that Councillor Prest was present at the meeting held on 3 December 2001.  

JMT
02/02
NOTES FROM PREVIOUS CMT MEETINGS

The notes from previous Corporate Management Team meetings were considered and Chief Officers responded to a number of points made by Members.  

JMT
03/03
PRESENTATION TO PARISH COUNCILS

The Head of Economic Development briefed Members on the content and format of the presentation to be given to Parish Councils on 28 January 2002. 

JMT
04/02
BUDGET 2002/2003

The City Treasurer advised Members of the number of changes that will have an impact on the Housing Revenue Account.  He added that all budget reports would be going to the Executive scheduled for Monday 28 January 2002.  It was noted that forming part of the budget resolution would be a broad 3-year financial plan.  

JMT
05/02
CORPORATE PLAN

The Town Clerk and Chief Executive advised Joint Management Team that work was progressing on a combined Corporate Plan and Best Value Performance Plan.  Further information on progress would be reported and the draft plan circulated to all Members for comment as soon as it was available.

JMT
06/02
LEISURETIME

The Director of Leisure and Community Development briefed Members on progress and added that a report would be going forward to the Executive in due course.

JMT
07/02
LSVT

The Director of Housing advised that a report on the implications of the White Paper and LSVT would be going forward to the Executive.  

JMT
08/02
SHEEPMOUNT

The Director of Leisure and Community Development advised that the Project was progressing satisfactorily.  

JMT
09/02
IEG

It was noted that the City Council had been allocated £200K for implementing electronic government.  A Cumbria-wide group was currently looking at partnership approaches, however it was noted that improvements would be required to the City Council’s website.

JMT
10/02
ORGANISATIONAL REVIEW

The Town Clerk and Chief Executive advised that staff were being sent a letter informing them of the process as a result of the media coverage of the Gerald Davies scoping report.  

JMT
11/02
STAGECOACH

It was noted that there was a question to be asked at Council.  The Director of Environment and Development reminded Members that the City Council had no statutory responsibilities and its role was restricted to lobbying.  

(The meeting closed at 1.00p.m.)
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